
From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
To: Roberta Feliciano; Alex Lopez-Vega; Cyndie Martel
Subject: FW: 65 Wellington Ave Project Proposal
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 5:07:15 PM

For the record
 
Christa Johnson
Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320
Ross, CA  94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org
 
From: Ashley Webb <aewebb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:58 PM
To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>
Subject: 65 Wellington Ave Project Proposal
 
Members of The Town Council,
 
I am writing in strong support of the 65 Wellington Ave project. I am a Ross resident
living on Wellington Ave, and I pass by the residence daily either on foot or by car. I
have watched other projects proceed in the same area and have not experienced
problems with parking or congestion. Based on my experience, I am fully comfortable
with this project moving forward. Further, having reviewed the proposal, I am
convinced that the upgrades will enhance the residence and the neighborhood.
 
I wish the Potts family the best of luck with their project!
 
Ashley Webb
220 Wellington Ave.
Ross, CA
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